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An Environmental Impact Report (EIR) has been prepared for the Project. The EIR is comprised of two parts,
the Draft EIR and Final EIR. A Draft EIR was made available and circulated for public review and comment,
pursuant to the provisions of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), for a 47-day public review
period from May 26, 2022, to July 11, 2022. The Final EIR will be available on July 28, 2023 and includes a 
response to comments and text revisions to the Draft EIR based on input received. Unlike the Draft EIR, Final 
EIR comments are not required to be responded to by the City. If written comments are received, the 
comments will be provided to the decision-maker for consideration. The EIR will be submitted to the 
decision-maker for requested certification and action on the Project.



The complete file is available for public review at the City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning, 221 N. 
Figueroa St., Suite 1350 LA, CA 90012. Please contact the staff planner to schedule an appointment. The 
Final EIR will also be available on July 28, 2023 at the office listed above and online at the Department of City 
Planning website at: https://planning.lacity.org/project-review/environmental-review/published-documents 
(Select "Environmental Impact Reports (EIRs)").
Digital copies are available at the following Library Branches: 
1. Los Angeles Central Library, 630 W. 5th St., LA, CA 90071; 2. Little Tokyo Branch Library, 203 S. Los 
Angeles St., LA, CA 90012; and 3. Chinatown Branch Library, 639 N. Hill St. , LA, CA 90012


